
CRESCENT CITY COIN CLUB 

Meeting Minutes January 15, 2014 

BOARD OF OFFICERS                    BOARD OF GOVERNORS 

President Linton Duet Jr.                                     Eddie Baker 

Vice-President Andrew Correnti                          Ted Bellanger Jr. 

Corresponding Sec. Steve Rogers (absent)           Robert Eddy III 

Treasurer Mike Buras                                            Roger Holder 

Recording Sec. Candie Watson                              Rusty Pancamo 

Immediate Past President                                       Ruth Young 

Rick Demers (absent) 

 30 Members were present @ meeting 

 The regular membership meeting of the Crescent City Coin Club on January 15, 2014 was 
called to order by President Linton Duet Jr. @ 7:05 pm. President Linton Duet Jr. welcomed 
everyone and thanked everyone for attending tonight’s meeting, and hoped that everyone had 
a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. President Linton Duet Jr. reminded everyone that 
their membership dues for 2014 are now being collected by Candie Watson. President Linton 
Duet Jr. would like to start something new with trying to remind everyone of upcoming shows 
also in different areas. He mentioned about the Foley Alabama show this weekend and also 
Andrew Correnti mentioned about the Vicksburg Coin Show on Feb. 1st & 2nd in Mississippi. 
President Linton Duet Jr. thanked Rick Demers for all of his service as President of the 
Crescent City Coin Club and Rick Demers will become Immediate Past President / Board 
Chairman, he also congratulated all Club Officers and Board of Directors for 2014 year. 
President Linton Duet Jr. asked that if anyone would like to give a program presentation to 
please stay after the meeting and pick a date and type of presentation for upcoming programs. 

President Linton Duet Jr. also mentioned about our upcoming coin show at the Double Tree 
Hotel on April 12th & 13th  2014 and if anyone would like to help us please attend and give us a 
hand. 

President Linton Duet Jr. recognized  Rusty Panacamo in which Rusty Panacamo mentioned 
to the club members that President Linton Duet Jr. brought up about Mr. Bob Eddy becoming 
an Honorary Life Member for the club. On a motion by Roger Holder and seconded by Ruth 
Young that Mr. Bob Eddy become an Honorary Life Member with 50 plus years of service to 



the club all were in favor. Rusty Pancamo thanked President Linton Duet Jr. for this 
important club recognition. 

President Linton Duet Jr. asked that at this time since we did not pull the drawing for the $5 
gold piece at the Christmas event that we hold this drawing at this time. Rusty Pancamo had 
the tickets and got one of the Jr. Member’s to pull the winning ticket. The winner of the $5 
gold piece was Linton Duet Jr. 

Tonight’s presentation was conducted by Nick Lagattuta on self-grading of graded coins. This 
was one of the best methods of understand how to grade coins and self-determine your score at 
the end. What a wonderful time all of the club members had during this time. Thanks Nick for 
this very important presentation for our club. 

 Mike Jacobson and Marian Jacobson enter the meeting in which they came to join the coin 
club, after the application was filled out and dues were paid both were sponsored by President 
Linton Duet Jr. a motion by Candie Watson & seconded by Ted Bellanger Jr. to accept both 
new members, all were in favor. Congratulations to Mike & Marian Jacobson as new club 
members. 

President Linton Duet Jr. called for a 5 minute break. 

President Linton Duet Jr. called the meeting back to order. 

Andrew Correnti started with the prizes for tonight’s meeting. 

Membership Prize: Mike Jacobson; 1980 mint set. 

Raffle Ticket: Henry Smith; Silver eagle. 

Door Prize: Cynthia Smith: 1993 proof set. 

50/50: Bob Eddy $25.00 & 26.00 for the club. 

Meeting was adjourn @ 8:25 pm. 

Auctioneer Rusty Pancamo auctioned off several items at tonight’s auction. Everyone had a 
great time watching and bidding on tonight’s items. Please bring your items to be auctioned at 
the next membership meeting. 

 By Recording Secretary Candie Watson 

 


